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March 13, 2020

Re: 2020-2021 Medical FOR ADMINISTRATORS, FULL TIME CUSTODIANS, & MAINTENANCE

Instrance Waivers
Dear Employee:

Now s the time to decide whether you would prefer a cash settlement In lieu of your medical insurance for the 2020-2021 schoof year,
The amount of such settlement will be as specified in your collective bargaining agreement or other contract you have with the Board of
Education. In the event a teacher or administrator is on Montville's insurance plan through a spouse or family pian, he or she shall not be
eligible for the cash settlement. In order to receive this cash settiement, you MUST INFORM us by April 3, 2020 that you wilt be waiving
the medical insurance benefits for the 2020-2021 schoo! year. Please forward this request to the Gffice of the Superintendent, Attentlon:
Kathy Lamnoureus.

Those employees who have previously requested waivers must AGAIN submit this completed form in order to contihue your waiver.

It should be clearly understood, that employees who elect the cash settlement option WILL NOT RECEIVE any medlcal Insurance benefits
from the Montville Board of Education for the period July 1, 2020 through June 30, 2021, Please note, if you elect the cash settlement
and leave the employment of the Board of Education during that period, you WILL NOT be eligible for COBRA benefit continuation.
Furthermore, faflure to respond to this letter by April 3, 2020 will be construed as evidence that you wish to receive medical insurance
benefits during the 2020-2021 school year, and consequently, you will be Ineligible to receive the cash settlement.

i you previously elected an insurance waiver but wish to recelve medical insurance, effective July 1, 2020, please fiil out the Blue Cross
Blue Shield Enrollment/Change Form and the Pre-Tax Flex Benefits Form which are available on the district website and submit them
to the Superintendent’s Office no later than June 1, 2020,

if you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel free to call the Business Office at {360) 848-1228.

Sincepaly, p
“‘? L erictrind

Kathy Lamoureux, CPA
Business Manager

KL/ma

I would like to waive my medical insurance for the 2020-2021 school year. | am or am not {chack one) covered by
health insurance that is being offered by Montville

Date Signature

Printed Name

Please list eligible dependents and birth date:




